
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family in great health and high spirits. It is with immense joy and 

enthusiasm that I write to you today as we celebrate the successful opening day and the beginning of the 

new school year at Berlin Middle/High School. 
 
Our opening day was nothing short of exceptional. The energy and excitement that filled our hallways 

were palpable, and it was truly heartwarming to see our students return to school with smiles on their 

faces, ready to embark on another year of learning and growth. The positive energy generated by our 

dedicated staff, eager students, and supportive families has set the stage for a remarkable academic 

journey ahead. 
 
I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for entrusting us with the 

privilege of educating and nurturing your children. We take this responsibility very seriously and are 

committed to providing a safe, inclusive, and engaging environment where every child can thrive. 
 
As we venture into the new school year, rest assured that our dedicated team of educators and staff are 

well-prepared to guide your child's educational journey. Our curriculum has been carefully designed to 

foster intellectual curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking skills. We have also implemented various 

safety measures to ensure the health and well-being of our students and staff. 
 
I encourage you to stay actively involved in your child's education by attending Open House, parent-

teacher conferences, emailing your child’s teachers, engaging with our school community, and supporting 

your child's learning journey at home. Together, we can create a strong partnership that will greatly 

benefit your child's overall development. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to our school office or me personally if you have any questions, concerns, or 

ideas you'd like to share throughout the year. We value your feedback and believe that open 

communication is essential for our collective success. 
 
Once again, thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. I am truly excited about the 

possibilities that lie ahead for our students and our school community. Let us work together to make this 

school year a memorable and enriching experience for everyone. 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful school year filled with growth, learning, and success. 
 
Warm regards, 
David  

David Bernsley 
Principal 
Berlin Middle/High School 
(518) 658-1500 ext: 1005 
dbernsley@berlincentral.org 


